
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of September 19th  

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: This week the students had 
the amazing opportunity to Skype with 
a published author. The kiddos spent the 
week preparing for the Skype by 
reading her books, writing questions, 
and having discussions. Deborah 
Freedman gave us a lot of great 
information on the writing process.  
 
Math: We completed our learning of 
unit one with a test on Wednesday. Next 
week will be the beginning of unit 2: 
fact strategies and the start of nightly 
math worksheets.  
 

Language: This week we reviewed 
incomplete and complete sentences. 
Compound sentences will be our focus 
next week.  
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was floss words. The 
students will be reviewing the 
silent-e rule next.   
 
 

PV Homecoming 
 

Pleasant Valley’s 
homecoming is next week 
and we want you to 
celebrate with us! The 
theme days were decided by 
teachers and we 
encouraged participate to 
show our awesome school 
spirit  Please see the 
attachment for more 
specific details and parade 
information.  
 

Monday: Pajama Day 
 

Tuesday: USA Day 
 

Wednesday: Rainbow Day 
(2nd grade dresses in BLUE) 

 
Thursday: College or Sports 

Day 
 

Friday: Spartan Spirit!!! 

Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/ 
homework log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
4. Completing 
math home links 
 
 
 
 

 Upcoming Dates 
 September 26-30: 

Homecoming Week (see 
attachment for dress up days!) 

 Thursday, September 29th   
Homecoming Parade 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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